
	
  

 
 
Greg Moore, Executive Director 
Kate Bickert, Director, Park Initiatives and Stewardship 
Golden Gate National Parks Conservancy 
 
September 9, 2013 
 
Dear Greg and Kate, 
 
I hope this note finds you well. On behalf of Headlands Center for the Arts, I’m 
delighted to support the Golden Gate National Parks Conservancy’s proposal for 
the Presidio Exchange and to be partnering with you on this exciting project.  As a 
long time partner of the National Park Service and specifically the park’s primary 
partner working in the realm of the contemporary arts, we’re delighted to be part 
of something that will transform the role that arts, culture and creativity play within 
the powerful and truly unparalleled landscape of the Golden Gate.  
 
Potential areas of programmatic partnership include joint residencies for 
contemporary artists, from both near and far and working across artistic disciplines, 
the commissioning of new and exciting art projects that respond to place, 
meaningful public engagement both in the arts and across sectors, through 
conversations, community dialogues, exhibitions, cross-field workshops and other 
formats, and more generally the exploration of the role that artists, the arts, 
culture and creativity can play in developing a new program from which future 
audiences can benefit .  
 
As always, we are so pleased to work closely with you to develop these ideas and 
look forward to our continued conversations. Until then, please accept this letter 
as an indication of our support for your work and of our enthusiasm for our future 
collaboration.  
 
 
With warm regards,  
 
 

 
 
 
sharon maidenberg 
Executive Director 
	
  


